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United States
Nuclear Reeulat
Washington DC
Mail Stop WF 4~E-4
NMSS: 8CTB

Attn: Leonard Gordon

Dear Mr. Gordon:
We are very sorry about the delay in renewing our Quality Assurance Program
for Radioactive Material Packages No. 0269, We were not aware that this
program had to be renewed. Enclosed plecse find a copy of our Quality
Assurance Program for Radioactive Material Packages NRC Wo. 71-0269, and a
check for the renewal fee for §150.00,
Thankyou for your patience in t).s matter,

Respectfully yours,

Lehigh Teeting Laboratories, Inc.

harles R. Gilkey,
Auality Assurance Managev
Rediation Safety Officer
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